
RESEARCH IN PROGRESS 
Tucker Childs (Applied Linguistics, Portland State University) is preparing 

short historical sketches of a number of African linguists. 

Neil Fligstein (University of California, Berkeley) has won a Guggenheim Fellowship 
for a study of the "process of Europeanization." 

Daniel Moses (Social Studies, Harvard University, danielmoses36@hotmail.com) is 
working on an intellectual biography of Lewis Henry Morgan. 

Robert Richards (History of Science, University of Chicago) has won a Guggenheim 
Fellowship for a study of Ernst Haeckel and the battle over evolution in Germany. 

Charles L. Vaughn (London School of Economics) is conducting research on the 
anthropological career of Charles Wisdom (1903-1965) in connection with his 
own doctoral research on the Maya Chorti of Honduras. 

Bennett Zon (University of Durham, Bennett.zon@durham.ac.uk) is writing a book 
titled "Constructing the Musical Orient in Nineteenth-Century Britain," which includes an 
exploration of the early ethnomusiocological work of C.S. Myers within the framework of 
ethnopsychology and early attitudes toward race. 

RECENT DISSERTATIONS 
L'Estoile, Benoit. 2004. L'Afrique comme laboratoire: Experiences reformatrices et 

revolution anthropologique dans !'empire colonial britannique (1920-1950). Thesis, 
Ecole Normale Superieure, Paris. 

Ruiz, Apen. 2003. Insiders and Outsiders in Mexican Archaeology 1890-1940. Ph.D. 
dissertation, University of Texas at Austin. 

Sa:fier, Neil Franklin. 2004. Writing the Andes, Reading the Amazon: Voyages of 
Exploration and the Itineraries of Scientific Knowledge in the Eighteenth 
Century. Ph.D. Dissertation, Johns Hopkins University. 

RECENT BIBLIOGRAPHY 
[Occasionally, readers call our attention to errors in the entries, usually of a minor 
typographical character. Typing the entries is a burdensome task, and under the pressure of 
getting HAN out, some proofreading errors occasionally slip by. For these we offer a blanket 
apology, but will not normally attempt corrections. We call attention to the listings in the 
Bulletin of the History of Archaeology, the entries in the annual bibliographies of Isis, and 
those in the Bulletin d'information de la SFHSH [Societe fran<;aise pour l'histoire des 
sciences de l'homme]-each of which takes information from HAN, as we do from them]. 
Please note that the format of the bibliography has changed. We will include recent 
dissertations, recent work by subscribers, and work suggested by our readers in the same 
bibliography. We continue to welcome and encourage bibliographic suggestions from our 
readers.] 
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